
 

 

Deputy Head of Year 

 
We are looking to appoint an exceptional Deputy Head of Year to join our team in January 2024. This is an excellent 
opportunity for an experienced teacher wishing to further develop their career. This position is open to teachers of 
any subject interested in pastoral care. 
Mulberry Academy Woodside is a Good (Ofsted 2022) and oversubscribed 11-16 comprehensive school and we take 
pride in our strong values of academic achievement, equality of experience and respect for all.   
Our strong systems ensure you can focus on your core purpose of teaching:  robust behaviour systems, highly visible 
and supportive middle and senior leaders, robust teaching and learning framework.  
 
We offer: 

• Commitment to professional development within school and through our network of schools 

• Collaborative leadership at both department and senior level 

• Excellent support and guidance for NQTs 

• Excellent career development 

• A convenient location in Wood Green, with excellent transport links (Piccadilly line) 

• A commitment to staff wellbeing and reducing workload  

 
We are committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people and expect all staff and 
volunteers to share this commitment. The successful applicant must have the right to work in the UK, and will be 
subject to an enhanced DBS check, social media and internet checks.  
 
Interviews will commence as and when applications arrive. 

         CVs WILL NOT BE ACCEPTED. PLEASE DO NOT SEND A CV. 


